
 
 

 

Submission to the United Nations Human Rights Council 

Nineteenth Session of the Working Group on the UPR (Second Cycle) (Apr-May 2014) 

Ethiopia 

 

 

 

 

Written statement submitted by The Advocates for Human Rights, 

a non-governmental organization in special consultative status 

pursuant to HRC resolution 5/1 of 18 June 2007 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Advocates for Human Rights 

330 Second Avenue South, Suite 800 

Minneapolis, MN  55401-2211 USA 

Telephone 612-341-3302 

Fax   612-341-2971 

hrights@advrights.org 

www.theadvocatesforhumanrights.org 

 

http://www.theadvocatesforhumanrights.org/

